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Korean Disabled Persons’ Independent Living Center Council

Welcome speech
We hope for the 2012APNIL Conference to be a place for us to come together for the development and the succession of the Independent Living Movement.
Hello.  My name is Jin Hwan Ahnfrom the Korean Disabled Persons’ Independent Living Center Council.
I would like to sincerely welcome the activists from the Asia Pacific regions as well as the Korean Disabled Persons’ Independent living center activists who have attended this conference. 2012APNIL conference is a festive conference where the Disabled persons Independent living centers of the Asia Pacific regions form a network, and also where the Disabled Persons’ Independent Living center movements for the new decade of Asia Pacific Disabled Persons are reviewed for the development and support of the Asia Pacific Disabled Persons’ independent living.  I am very honored that Korea is hosting this conference.  Korea will continue to make contributions to strengthen the roles and functions of the Independent living centers in the Asia Pacific regions.  Furthermore, we will make efforts for the succession of the independent living movement, as well as to stabilize the centers in the Asia Pacific regions in local communities.  We will work to eliminate any acts of discrimination or being exempted from participation due to disabilities, and also continue to make efforts to initiate independent living movements in order to claim our rights. 
Please support us in order for all of this to be realized through the 2012 APNIL, and I hope that all of the guests and participants will make pleasurable memories during this conference.  Thank you.  
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